
 
July 13, 2010                   Ald. Milele A. Coggs  

           (414) 286-2994 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Community Action Day Walk-Through to 
Include Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs 

 

A neighborhood walk-through tomorrow (Wednesday, July 14) to include Alderwoman 
Milele A. Coggs, officers from District Five of the Milwaukee Police Department, 
officials from the Department of Public Works and the Department of Neighborhood 
Services, the Community Prosecution Unit, neighborhood stakeholders and others is part 
of the lead up to Saturday’s United South Neighborhood Community Action Day. 
 
Alderwoman Coggs said tomorrow’s walk-through will start at 1:00 p.m. at La 
Follette School, 3239 N. 9th St.  

 
Media coverage is invited. 
 
The United South Neighborhood Community Action Day is on Saturday, July 17 – one of 
several Milwaukee Police Department Community Action Days happening in the city for 
the first time in 2010 – and is being sponsored specifically by the MPD’s 5th District. The 
event will go from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. and will be focused on the area bounded by Keefe 
Ave. on the north, Burleigh St. on the south, N.15th St. on the west and N. 9th St. on the 
east. 

 
              What:        Neighborhood walk-through 

 
                                   When:        1:00 p.m. Wednesday, July 14 

 
            Where:        3239 N. 9th St. 
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